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Subject: Re: Board Self Assessment Survey?

To: Andrea Stevenson <andrea_stevenson@parkrose.k12.or.us>, Steve Kelley <skelley@osba.org>

Hi Andrea,

The statement Kristen made in the January 21, 2021 video was true up until just a few weeks ago. OSBA
Board Development has transitioned to a new board self-assessment based on the Balanced Governance
model by Dr. Thomas Alsbury and grounded in the current research connecting school board practice and
student outcomes. The previous tool was based on the five roles of the board as defined in the Lighthouse
studies done in the early 2000's. The new self-assessment goes beyond the concepts revealed during
Lighthouse by providing much more additional detail that is relevant to education governance today, such as
cultural responsiveness, innovation, and systems thinking.

Because of the additional complexity and volume of the information provided by the new self-assessment tool,
there is no way to simplify the report to provide a product as we did with the previous survey, so we have
discontinued the free service which expected boards to develop goal with little information and no support from
OSBA trainers. On the other hand, our team is excited to engage boards with our new survey and look forward
to the new learning opportunities! Let me know if you would like to set up a board self-assessment or have
questions.

Vincent Adams | he-him-his
Board Development Specialist
Oregon School Boards Association

e. vadams@osba.org | m. 541.240.4055
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